
TOWN OF TUFTONBORO 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03816 
Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 

www.tuftonboro.org 
 

 

Meeting Notice 
 

On Friday, December 15, 2017 at 9:30 am, the Board of Selectmen will hold a 

work session to review the following: 

 9:30 am Pollution from the old dump area -Larry Gil, Conservation 

Commission 

 9:50 am Jack Parsons 

o Building Department update 

o Revised Beechwood Estates Agreement 

o Encumbering funds for Town House and Town Office Cleaning  

o 4313 Other Highway & Streets budget 

o 4194 General Government Buildings budget-with Diane Falcey 

 4414 Animal Control budget 

 2018 Warrant Articles 
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